
St. Basil’s Catholic Parish
at the university of st. michael’s college

50 St. Joseph Street, Toronto  M5S 1J4
www.stbasiltoronto.org | (416) 926-7110

office@stbasiltoronto.org

Administered by the Basilian Fathers

July 24 & 31, 2022 17th & 18th Sundays in Ordinary Time

Sunday Masses

Confessions

Weekday Masses

Baptisms, Weddings & Funerals

5:00 pm (Sat);
9:00 am; 10:30 am; 12:00 pm; 4:30 pm

Mon-Fri:  11:30 am - 12:00 pm
Sat:  4:30 pm - 5:00 pm

Please see the parish website or call the main
office for details.  Weddings require a one year
notice.

Mon-Fri:  7:30 am; 12:10 pm              

StBasil_TO basilstoronto St. Basil’s Parish, Toronto

Since 1856, St. Basil’s Parish has been home to
people of all ages and needs. We are blessed
because you are all here! 

Mothers are welcome to nurse their children in church
or provide them snacks as needed. If you need to, feel
free to walk with your child in the back of the church
or in the hallway off the side aisle. 

We respect your decision to remain masked or
unmasked. 

For those who need hearing
assistance, devices are available at the
rear of the church. 

Parish Staff

Pastor:
Associate Pastor:
Office Manager:
Director of Music:  
Associate Organist:
Director of Community Engagement:
Coordinator of Social Justice:

Fr. Morgan Rice, CSB
Fr. Norm Tanck, CSB
Margaret D’Elia 
Dr. John Paul Farahat
Stefani Bedin
Michael Pirri
Veronica Courtois

Office Hours

Monday - Friday 9:00am-1:00pm
Sunday 8:15am-1:15pm

THE LORD’S PRAYER – JAMES TISSOT

Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  905-624-4422
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PREGNANT?
NEED HELP?
Call Birthright

Helpline 1-800-550-4900
Toronto  416-469-1111

www.birthright.org

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Chad VanDyk, Manager

chad.vandyk@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

Dr. Benny Kwong
Dentist

Serving our neighbourhood
for over 30 years

1033 Bay St., Suite 211
416-928-3080

McTAMNEY’S
Buyers & Sellers of

New/Vintage Jewellery
SINCE 1860

139 Church Street 
416-366-9646
mctamneys.com

416-960-2101

Serving the community
since 2010

In the Manulife building

416-923-8831

University of
St Michael's College

www.dineoncampus.ca/stmikes
Call 416.926.7141

The Best of  Cameos

Make-Up Artist

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery  416-483-4944

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

European Fashion Design

SPOT

Registered Massage &
Acupuncture Therapists
www.jgracemassage.ca
15 Wellesley St W #208

416.927.8566

SPOT

Trusted Leaders in

Vision Care since 1993

MANULIFE CENTRE

55 BLOOR ST. W.

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12

University preparatory

Neighbourhood

Legal Services
For your

Personal & Business
Needs

www.brendanmoherlaw.ca
Unit 1-530 Bathurst St. Toronto, ON

647.348.8334  bmoherlaw@gmail.com
Brendan J. Moher

Lawyer

SPOT

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

905-624-4422

           Looking to BUY or SELL a Home?

CLAYTON LEUNG
Sales Representative

CENTURY 21 PERCY FULTON LTD., BROKERAGE

647-994-6158
                            FREE HOME AND MARKET EVALUATION!



Sunday

9:00am 
10:30am 
12:00pm 
4:30pm

Monday

9:00am

Tuesday

7:30am
12:10pm

Wednesday

7:30am
12:10pm

Thursday

7:30am
12:10pm

Friday

7:30am
12:10pm

Saturday

5:00pm

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Pro Populo
Dr. Peter Moran (liv)
Henrick Kusal (�)

St. Alphonsus Liguori

Hugh O’Connell (liv)

Dr. Peter Moran (liv)
Kevin Quinto (�)

St. John Vianney

Michael Clafton (�)

Dr. Peter Moran (liv)
Vocations

Transfiguration of the Lord

Dr. Peter Moran (liv)

Upcoming Second Collections

August 6/7 BUILDING FUND
August 13/14: CANADIAN MISSIONS
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MASS INTENTIONS
July 31st – August 6th

MMM

PRAY FOR THE SICK, especially, Sue Banfield, Rebecca
Beaton, Desmond Brownlee, Anne C., Dora Carbone,
Steve Chandeller, Mary Jane Cowan, Josephine D’amico,
Jasper David-Fuchs, Clare DeMello, Maisie Henry,
Maryanne Hodges, Margaret-Mary McKenzie, David
Martin, Rosy Menezes, Dr. Peter Moran, Januz Niemczyk,
Paul O’Brien, Robert Rodbourne, Delaila Salvador,
Girolamo Scoppio, Berney Sytsma, Betty Veit, Eileen
Vyphius, and Alexander Wu.
PRAY FOR THE DECEASED.
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9:00am 
10:30am 
12:00pm 
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7:30am
12:10pm

Tuesday

7:30am
12:10pm

Wednesday

7:30am
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Thursday

7:30am
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Friday

7:30am
12:10pm    

Saturday
5:00pm

17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Dr. Peter Moran (liv)
Pro Populo
Scarcelli Family (liv)
Wes Metler (�)

St. James

Luz Paje (�)
Jeff Player (��

St. Joachim and Anne

Dr. Peter Moran (liv)
Bernardina Simpliciano (liv)

David Hoak (�)
Giuseppina Gallipi (�)

Dr. Peter Moran (liv)
Armando Sr Terry (�), William Palm (�),
Arthur Darragh (�)

John and Kathleen Angus (����
Avelina Buktaw (�)

Alex Ntim Awankwa & Kat Gyam Fua
Abankwa (liv)
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MASS INTENTIONS
July 24th – 30th

MMM
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Follow your heart to a weekend (Aug 5-7) at
Mount Carmel and take yourself on a life journey
to nourish, embrace and celebrate all that you are.
Learn how to strengthen your foundation of
happiness, and how it can help to build a lifetime
of laughter and joy. When we search for the path
to happiness we find that gratitude and happiness
are closely linked.

For more information about the retreat, please
visit www.carmelniagara.com

If you’re Happy and you Know

It - A Gratitude Retreat
It has been quite the two weeks since my

last bulletin article! Thank you for the prayers
for the Basilian Fathers during the recent
General Chapter, and thank you to Fr. Norm
and the other priests who helped cover for me
and Fr. Farge while we were away. If you read
last weekend’s E-Bulletin, you would have
learned that I was re-elected to the General
Council for another four-year term. While it
is an honour to serve the Basilian Fathers in
this capacity, the responsibility stretches me
a bit and can be time-consuming; therefore, I
am most grateful for all the support and
assistance that you, the staff, and volunteers
provide me as Pastor. What we can offer
together is an affirmation of what Pope
Benedict XVI wrote in 2012, that all of us are
“ ‘co-responsible’ for the Church’s being and
acting”.

You also might have learned that the
Basilian General Chapter had to be cut short
due to the spread of COVID among many of
the participants, including me. It was most
unfortunate! My infection was not severe, but
the symptoms seemed to linger for a while,
sort of like a bad cold. People have been
taking good care of me and encouraging me to
eat well, drink a lot of fluids, and rest!
Fortunately, I had relatively good energy levels
after the first few days of infection, so I was
able to stay busy in isolation. I ask for your
prayers for continued healing for me and my
Basilian confrères who contracted Covid.

Some of what has occupied my time in
isolation is preparing for the fall. One of the
major needs at St. Basil’s is a Director of Faith
Formation to succeed Marilena Berardinelli,
who had the heart of a Christian educator and
a special love for the Catechesis of the Good
Shepherd (CGS) program. Based on the
parish’s Synod discussions, faith formation has

Updates from Fr. Morgan been identified as something for which
parishioners hunger, so filling this staff
position is of high importance. A job
description has been provided to the
Archdiocese of Toronto for posting, so now
we wait. My prayer is that the Holy Spirit will
send us a Director of Faith Formation that St.
Basil’s needs at this point in our history to
plan and offer faith formation opportunities
for all ages—from our youngest disciples in
CGS to our most senior parishioners.
However, going back to that notion of “co-
responsibility”, I also realize that this does not
fall on one person but is shared among many
who are called to use their gifts to help carry
it out. Please keep all of this in your prayers!

– Fr. Morgan

The University of St. Michael’s College has
arranged for a contractor to repair the loose
handrails at the east church entrance, so we hope
that they will be fixed soon. Thanks for your
patience and care.

Loose Handrails at 

East Entrance

On January 31, 2021, Pope Francis decided to
institute throughout the Church the celebration
of World Day for Grandparents and the Elderly.
It will be held every year on the fourth Sunday
in July (July 24, 2022) near the liturgical memory
of Saints Joachim and Anne, grandparents of
Jesus.

World Day of Grandparents

and the Elderly

Please note that the Parish Office will be
closed on Monday, August 1st. Only one Mass will
be celebrated on at 9:00am on August 1st, after
which the church will close. Regularly scheduled
confessions are  also cancelled.

August Long Weekend
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